
 
 
 

Message from Padmavibhushan Dr. K. Kasturirangan 
 

Former Chairman of ISRO and Chairman of Drafting Committee, National Education 
Policy – 2020 and currently the Chairman, National Curriculum Framework (NCF), 

MHRD, GOI  
Chief Guest of First Annual Convocation 

 
 

 
Dear Prof. Lingaraja Gandhi, 
 
It was a memorable experience for me to visit your University and 

participate in the First Annual Convocation.  The care with which you 

have organised the function and the impeccable arrangements speak 

volumes of the exceptional professionalism you and your colleagues 

brought to bear for this memorable event.  I personally would like to 

thank you for making me a part of the same and the beautiful 

experiences of my visit will be permanently etched in my memory.  I 

pray for you and the University the very best of success in the coming 

years. 

 
With warm regards, 
Sincerely yours 
(K. Kasturirangan) 
 


